
Hi, 

I am writing in regards to D.A 2020/0962. I was down at Hugo's for dinner last night with my 
family when i heard of the plans to recreate the look of the public deck and seating expansion 
of Hugo's. This got me very excited, It's one of my favorite restaurants and I think it would be a 
great idea to boost tourism and business around Manly, especially the Manly wharf area. It 
would be seen by Ferry goers as they enter the wharf and see a busy area filled with beautiful 
food and wine.

Hope you take this into consideration.

Kind Regards,
Dan Murphy
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